
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Thursday, May 16, 2013 
 

9:00 a.m. in 311 Cannon House Office Building 
 

Subcommittee on Cybersecurity, Infrastructure Protection,  

and Security Technologies 

 
 

Hearing 

 

"Facilitating Cyber Threat Information Sharing and Partnering with the 

Private Sector to Protect Critical Infrastructure: An Assessment of DHS 

Capabilities"   

 

WITNESSES 
 

Ms. Roberta Stempfley 
Acting Assistant Secretary 

Office of Cybersecurity and Communications 

U.S. Department of Homeland Security 

 

Mr. Larry Zelvin 
Director 

 National Cybersecurity and Communications Integration Center 

U.S Department of Homeland Security 

 

 

Mr. Charles K. Edwards 
Acting Inspector General 

U.S. Department of Homeland Security 

 

 

 

 
 

 


